
Newcastle Hang Gliding Club 
 28Sep22 7:40pm | Meeting opened by Keiran Black (President) 

In Attendance 

K. Black, J. Dingle (Secretary), C. Hand (Treasurer), J. O’Donohue, G. Herman, G. Selmes, H. Daniel, J. 
Oorschot, T. Barton, K. Harris, Courtney ??. 

Apologies – A. Mulder, R. Moore, W. Olive 

Approval of Minutes 

The minutes were read from the August meeting and approved. 

New Business 

 G. Selmes advised the meeting that Karl Kindll was very sick in hospital. 
 Royce Allison & Jamie Oorschot are preparing to install 3 weather stations at the following inland sites  

o Hunter, 
o SE Heaton, and 
o Between NE & NW Heaton. 

 A replacement for the Barraba Big Toe event organizer position is to be sought due to Karl’s medical 
issues. 

 A sign to be erected at Anna’s paddock (Hunter LZ) explaining the requirements to enable landing in 
the paddock. 

 A new site guide for the Hunter Flying site is to be developed. 
 The back road to the Watagans is now open. 
 Tony Barton asked about the club purchasing a 2nd hand glider for students to fly whilst waiting for 

their new glider to arrive from a manufacturer. 

Flying Reports 

 Strzelecki was flown by a few people today 28Sep 
 A segment to promote our sport was produced by NBN television on Sunday 25Sep and shown on the 

nightly news program that night. Great work by all involved. 

Flying Incidents 

 Nil. 

Budget 

Craig Hand gave a report of the Clubs Finances to the meeting.  
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Announcements 

Nil 

Next Meeting 

Scheduled for 26Oct22 7:30pm, Bar Beach Bowling Club 

The meeting was completed at 8:35pm. 


